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Marks Nature Park Remains Closed to Public 
 
As a result of a fire in Marks Nature Park on November 26, the park will remain closed for at least one more 
week, weather dependent. The fire on November 26 affected some trees which were already in a compromised 
condition. City staff are now working in the park to complete a full hazard assessment and we will advise when 
the park reopens. Signage has been posted at entries advising the park is closed for the public’s safety.  
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